



Newton Tony FONTS PTA meeting held on Wed 13 Mar 2024

PTA Meeting – Minutes

Attendees:

Laura

Gem

Sarah

Julia

Cara

Adele

Matthew

Agenda for the meeting:

- 1) Discuss a suitable weekend to sort out the sheds
- 2) Cleaning of the gazebos
- 3) Krispy Kreme doughnut sale
- 4) Rainbow raffle for sports day
- 5) Sports day refreshments
- 6) Pre-order bags for summer disco
- 7) New parent welcome packs for sept 24
- 8) MacMillian coffee morning date tbc

Meeting opened 1930 hrs by Laura the FONTS Chair

Minutes have been recorded for this meeting and were agreed by all who attended, this is for future reference if required.

First item on the Agenda

Macmillan coffee morning date agreed - Fri 27 Sep 24

Second item on the agenda

Bonfire night

House has been sold but new owners are happy to continue to let us have the field.

Laura to meet with the new owners to discuss how we run and organise the bonfire night and seek their approval.

Laura suggested that we get the previous owners a token of gesture to say thank you for all their help.

Third item on the agenda

Sports day – 12 Jul 24

Rainbow raffle

Y1 – ORANGE

Y2 - YELLOW

Y3 - GREEN

Y4 - BLUE

Y5 - PURPLE

Y6 - BLACK

Refreshments

Ice lollies

Drinks

Cakes

Fourth item on the Agenda

Disco – 17 Jul 24

All years together if the weather is good

If weather isn't good, the hall has been booked but split years

Pre-order bags for the children, of sweets, crisps and glowsticks etc.

Fifth item on the Agenda

Sheds :

Gazebos to be loaned out to the Fete committee – Aug BH Mon

Need to sort the sheds out dates proposed 22/23 June or 29/30 June.

Date voted in Sun 30 Jun 24

Sixth item on the Agenda.

Welcome pack for the new starters in Sep 24

A member of FONTS to go into school to chat to the new parents to highlight what we do

Seventh item on the Agenda

Krispy Kreme doughnuts

Fathers day gifts – boxing up doughnuts and selling them. If we sell a dozen we make a profit of £8.50

£1 a doughnut

Potentially get them for sports day

Adele to check for monthly grants that are available to us as charity

Match funding – Laura to send a letter out

Any other points:

Bonfire night – booking system solely for PTA instead of using Eventbrite

Laura to look at setting up for FONTS, money comes straight back to us and the school don't need to get involved in the booking process and taking of money.

Disco – potentially for Autumn term.

Adele suggests a light party instead of doing a Halloween disco

Alternative is a Christmas disco

Laura suggested that we don't pay for the online panto and do the disco instead

Meeting closed at 2025 hrs

Date for next meeting 03 Jul 24

This is a true and accurate account of the meeting held on Wed 13 Mar 24.

Signed:

GE Kelway-Cocks _____

Secretary

Laura Gowen _____

Chair